
Jh Venkateshwar International School 
Sector -18, Dwarka, New Delhi-75 

 

Ref. No. SVIS/PC/2025-26/08                April 22, 2025 

Dear Parent 

Namaskar! 

As per circular dated April 21, 2025 from the office of the Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Department of Power 
and from the office of the Directorate of Education, Science Branch regarding celebration of the "Earth 
Day" on April 22, 2025. The Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi has requested (through Audio Voice 
message) the citizens of Delhi through an appeal that the power supply in Delhi may be switched off 
from 8.00 to 8.05 pm.  

We at Sri VIS request you to kindly adhere to the appeal made by the Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi and 
switch off the power supply at the time mentioned in the circular. 
 

Warm regards 
Team SVIS  


